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The weeks continue to fly by as we head towards
the end of the Spring term . The governing body
met this week and discussed the ongoing parking
situation outside the front of school, we know there
are lots of frustrations around this and we continue
to look for solutions. Please continue to drive and
park respectfully. 

We currently have 86% of our parents/carers set up
and logged in to the Arbor ‘Parent Portal’. Mrs
Bartlett in the school office has been checking we
have the correct email details on record for you if
you have not been able to login. Please do contact
the school office if you have any problems. We are
looking forward to using Arbor fully after the Easter
holidays for payments, booking clubs and
wraparound care, paying for trips and sending out
letters - including our newsletter! All outstanding
dinner balances owed on Parentpay will need to
be cleared by 28th March. Thank you.

With the mornings and the evenings beginning to
get lighter and the weather feeling brighter I hope
you enjoy a peaceful weekend. 

Graham Almond - Headteacher
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As we have previously mentioned we are moving over to using the Arbor Parent Portal. 

We have set up parental access to the Parent Portal on the Arbor website and Arbor app and sent
out emails for parents to gain access. Please check your junk folder. 

Please make sure you select the Burton End tab when accessing on the app.

If you have recently changed your email address and school is unaware please inform the School
Office ASAP.

Please see the end of the buzz for key dates for transition to Arbor. 

arbor app and parent portal 

easter charity fair 
Our Head Boy, Head Girl and their deputies
are organising a small Easter Fair in the
school hall on Thursday 28th March after
school. There will be four or five stalls that
you will be able to visit to win some prizes.
Prices will range from 50p to £1 to take part. 
We are fund raising for St Nicholas Hospice
and Motor Neurone DIsease Association. 
Thank you for your support. 

comic relief
Today we had a non uniform day / wear
something red for Comic Relief . If you are
able and would like to donate,  please follow
the link below.

https://app.parentpay.com/ParentPayShop/Foc/
Default.aspx?shopid=14848

https://app.parentpay.com/ParentPayShop/Foc/Default.aspx?shopid=14848
https://app.parentpay.com/ParentPayShop/Foc/Default.aspx?shopid=14848


Year 4 visit to the longshed  

wORLD BOOK DAY 2024

As part of their history enrichment, Year 4 visited The Longshed’
to learn about the Sutton Hoo burial ship. The children made mini
longships, created Anglo Saxon coins and became
archaeologists digging for artefacts. 

On Thursday 7th March, Burton End took part in
activities to mark World Book Day with the
children being invited to dress up as their
favourite book character, or in non uniform as we
appreciate not everyone likes or wants to dress
up!

KS1 children brought in their favourite book from
home to share with their class. KS2 went graphic
novel crazy, writing and designing their own
graphic novels. 

As you can see, some amazing costumes and
another great day of reading across the school.
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Our Makaton signs of the week

Year 6 SATS
This Year the pupils in Year 6 will take their Standard Attainment Tests (SATs) on the dates in the
table below. 
We do not want the pupils to become stressed or disenchanted with school during the build-up. As
such we have explained that we do not mind how each pupil does so long as they try their hardest.
The SATs are important as they are used to gauge future progress, especially in Year 11 (GCSE year).
Doing well now is a firm foundation for the future.
It is really important that the Year 6 children attend school on each day during this week. 







Stop in the middle of the road to drop your children
off: this puts our children at risk
Overtake cars who are allowing traffic to flow or
pedestrians to cross
Turn around in entrances of gateways
Park on yellow lines, the yellow zig-zag lines or
opposite entrances
Keep your engine running as it pollutes the air    
around our school 

SAFE PARKING

AT OUR

SCHOOL GATES

Keeping your speed low, this will allow everyone else to see, think and act
safely
Always encourage your child to enter and exit your car on the pavement
side
Check for pedestrians or cyclists before opening the car door
Stopping at the zebra crossing or for a school crossing patrol when asked
Waiting patiently at the zebra crossing
Parking away from school gates to reduce congestion
Taking care when reversing. 

You can help by:

Please keep clear:
Zig zags
School entrances
Dropped kerbs
Resident’s driveways
Opposite or within 10
metres of a junction

This helps our children to

see cars and drivers to see

our children. 

Please don’t:




